
From:  Reconsider@ICANN <reconsider@icann.org> 
Subject:  Re: [reconsideration request] Request for Reconsideration. 

Please help! 
Date: July 15, 2011 8:04:35 PM PDT 
To:  Michael Gende 
 
Dear Mr Gende - We are in receipt of your reconsideration request.  Given the 
timing in which your reconsideration request was submitted, the Board 
Governance Committee (BGC) will be in a position to review your request at its 
next meeting presently scheduled in August.  Once the BGC does have a chance 
to review your request and determine whether to consider it, you will be notified 
with the decision. 
 
Thank you. 
 
	
  


